
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
The Interstate Commission for EMS Personnel Practice  

Announces New Commissioners for Missouri and Virginia 

February 16, 2024 

The Interstate Commission for EMS Personnel Practice (ICEMSPP) is delighted to announce the appointment of two new 
Commissioners. The State of Missouri has appointed George Miller as the Delegate and Commissioner to the EMS 
Compact’s Commission, effective February 7, 2024. Similarly, Camela Crittenden has been appointed as the Delegate and 
Commissioner for the Commonwealth of Virginia, starting February 14, 2024. 

Commissioners Miller and Crittenden bring to the Commission an impressive wealth of experience in emergency medical 
services. Both have extensive experience in their respective State EMS Offices and possess expertise in EMS operations 
and personnel licensure. 

The Commission extends a warm welcome to both Mr. Miller and Ms. Crittenden, expressing confidence in their abilities to 
foster interstate collaboration and elevate EMS standards. Donnie Woodyard, the Executive Director of the Commission, 
remarks, "The addition of their diverse experiences and profound dedication to EMS will be invaluable in our pursuit of 
enhancing emergency medical services across state lines." 

In their new roles, Commissioners Miller and Crittenden are expected to play a crucial role in advocating for superior 
standards in emergency medical services. Their appointment is key in fostering collaborative efforts and enhancing service 
quality and efficiency throughout the member states. 

 

### 

About the Interstate Commission for EMS Personnel Practice (ICEMSPP) 

The Interstate Commission for EMS Personnel Practice (ICEMSPP), established under the Recognition of EMS Personnel Licensure Interstate Compact 
(REPLICA) legislation, is the governing body responsible for overseeing the operations of the EMS Compact. The Commission, comprising appointed 
Commissioners from each member state, ensures compliance with the Compact's provisions, manages its operations, and resolves interstate disputes. 
The ICEMSPP's jurisdiction focuses on cross-border EMS activities, maintaining a national database of EMS personnel, and upholding uniform practices 
across member states to enhance EMS care and public safety. 

  


